19 March 2024
Proposed Language for Draft Sections of the Next Round Applicant Guidebook

The Registrar Stakeholder Group (RrSG) welcomes the opportunity to provide a comment on
the Proposed Language for Draft Sections of the Next Round Applicant Guidebook. This is a
significant undertaking by ICANN org and the ICANN community, and the RrSG appreciates the
dedication of the team in addressing this matter.

The RrSG supports the proposed language in the draft Guidebook, and does not have any
additional feedback.

Sincerely,

Ashley Heineman
Chair, Registrar Stakeholder Group


https://www.icann.org/en/public-comment/proceeding/proposed-language-for-draft-sections-of-the-next-round-applicant-guidebook-01-02-2024

